
March 18, 2018 10:00 am 
 

Welcome  

Worship   Glorious Day 

Offering   And no bird sang 

Scripture    John 19:28-30 

Worship   Cornerstone (#349) 

    Open the eyes of my heart 
          

Prayer Song   You are my King, Amazing love 
    

Message   Rev. Dr. Aubrey Botha 

      

Closing   How great is our God 

Benediction 

Reprieve   Glorious Day 

 

Children are encouraged to join us in Kidzone after the 
song “Open the eyes of my heart” 

 
We stand during the praise & worship  

but feel free to sit at any time.  
     

In the name of our Lord Jesus Christ, we welcome all who come 
to worship with us today. Visitors are invited to sign the guest 
book in the foyer. Please join us after the service for coffee/tea 
& fellowship. 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for our special series during Lent 

 

Our Team 

Minister:          Rev. Dr. Aubrey J. Botha 

Telephone. 519-620-4415 
E-mail aubrey@cpcmail.ca  

 
Family Pastor Timothy Gibb 

Telephone 519-505-2396 

E-mail: tim@cpcmail.ca 

 

Minister in Association: Rev. Dr. Wayne Dawes 

 

Music Director: Brad Paddock  

 paddock.bm@gmail.com 

 

Choir Director: Gwen Darling 

 gdarling@rogers.com 

 

Office Administrator:  Lyanne Lynch 

E-mail: lyanne@cpcmail.ca  

 

Office Hours: Mon-Friday, 9:00 am – 12:00 pm       

Phone (519) 623-1080 

Website: www.centralchurchcambridge.ca  

@CentralChurchCa 

www.facebook.com/centralchurch 

 
Address: 

7 Queen’s Square,  Cambridge, Ontario   N1S 1H4 

KidZone offered during the Sunday service. (see inside) 

Nursery - infants-2 years 
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Greeters for today: Richard & Margaret Burgess  
Greeter for March 25: Joanne Zimmerman 
 
 
 

Session Management  Mon  4:00 pm 

Alpha  Mon 6:30 pm 

Nairn/Taylor Circle  Tues 2:00 pm 

Praise & Worship  Tues  7:00 pm 

Prayer Group  Tues   7:30 pm 

Session  Wed 7:30 pm 

Lenten Bible Study  Thur  7:00 pm 

Choir Practice  Thurs  7:30 pm 

Women’s Bible Study  Fri  10:00 am 

Youth (gr 6-gap year)  Fri  7:00 pm 

 

 

 

Alpha     Mon Mar 26 6:30 pm 

Praise Team    Tues Mar 27 7:00 pm 

Prayer Group              Tues Mar 27 7:30 pm 

Board of Managers   Tues Mar 27 7:30 pm 

Youth (grades 6-Gap Year)  Wed Mar 28 6:30 pm 

Wave     Wed Mar 28 7:00 pm 

Choir Practice    Thur Mar 28 7:30 pm 

 

SAVE the DATE! ELSIE'S EASTER BREAKFAST 

Please join us for Easter Breakfast on Sunday April 1 at 
9:00 a.m. hosted by Elsie. Tickets go on sale March 11, 
18 and 25 in the hall and in the office. $10.00 for Adults 
and $6.00 for children Grade 6 and under. 

 

  

Service At Central 

This Coming Week At Central 

Upcoming Events 

Easter Services 

Palm Sunday: Sunday, March 25th 10:00 am 

Maundy Thursday: Communion Service, March 29th 7:00 pm 

Good Friday: March 30th 10:00 am 

Easter Sunday: April 1st 10:00 am 

 

        

 

 

 
. 

 

 

 

Nursery: Infants –3 years old 

Kidzone: Ages 3– grade 5 

Kidzone meets during the service in the fellowship hall. We engage in 
large group worship and teaching then break off into age based small 
groups for discussion and activities. Children can be picked up after the 
service from their small group classrooms. 

Ages 3 –5 classroom next to the parlour 

Grades 1-3 classroom above the fellowship hall 

Grades 4-5 parlour 

Rugged Hands Camp Kintail Spring 2018 Weekend April 6-8 

Men spring is coming!! please mark your calendar and join Rugged 
Hands work and men's retreat weekend coming Friday April 6 evening to 
Sunday 8th  lunchtime. (Weekend after Easter) Camp Kintail is a  Pres-
byterian church children's camp on Lake Huron. These weekends have 
grown to be weekends of hard work, great fellowship, and great food!!  A 
guys weekend to get to know some other men you attend Central with 
as well as support a great camp.  Please talk to Scott or Ed.  or email 
Scott : mchardyscott7@gmail.com 

 

The Spring edition of the Presbyterian Connection is now 

available at all church entrances. 
 

Condolences 
The congregation of Central Church extends their sympathies 

to Mary and Jean Bartleman.  Their brother, David, died this past week. 
 

Oak Desk for Sale: formerly owned by Barb Roos. Anyone interested 
please contact Peter Hood, 519-621-3048. 

No Cash? No Problem. 

You can now give your gift online.  

Visit https://centralchurchcambridge.ca/
give 

If you do on-line banking it is easy to 

send an e-Transfer to office@cpcmail.ca 
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